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July 31, 1964 

Mr, Ted Levine 
6663 *ayne Avenue 
Philadelphia 19, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Levine: & > 

Mr. Forman has turned over your letter of July 5 to me. 

It was very good to hear from you and to know of ths interest 
of social workers in the Mississippi Summer Project, 

It would be great if you oould adopt a center, and we have just 
the perfect site in mind. Only yesterday two professional workers 
one of whom is a medical social worker went into Cleveland, Mississi­
ppi to start a center there, (I am sending them a copy of your let­
ter.) They will be starting from scratch and will need all of the 
items on the enclosed sheets. 

Thank you for your concern and interest. You oan be sure that 
we will refer individual and program problems to you. 

The staff members at the center are Mrs, Dorothy Hughes and 
Katharine B, Hollie and they can be reached at 614 Church Street, 
Cleveland, Mississippi, o/o Mrs. Lois Rodgers. The telephone num­
ber is VI3-9334. 

Sincerely, 

Miss Annell Ponder, A.C.S.*. 
Coordinator, COFO Community Centers 

and: 2 

oc: Mr, James Forman, -afcecutive Secretary 
Student Non-violent Coordinating Comndtt* 

AP/st 


